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Mr. President,
Thailand welcomes progress made by Liechtenstein in disabilities rights, including its ratification to the Marrakesh Treaty and its work towards the ratification to the CRPD.  We also commend ongoing efforts to combat human trafficking, including a launch of the Finance Against Slavery and Trafficking Initiative (FAST), and welcome the support given to the Association for Human Rights in Liechtenstein.
In this regard, Thailand recommends that Liechtenstein:
1. Ratify the CRPD;
2. Continue both the whole-of-society and multidisciplinary approaches to combat human trafficking by engaging all stakeholders and promoting relevant standards, including the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights; and
3. Further expedite the accreditation of the Association for Human Rights in Liechtenstein by the Global Alliance of National Human Rights Institution (GANHRI).
We wish Liechtenstein a successful review.
I thank you.
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